From: Damian Ardell <papbapfreedom@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, 26 March 2018 2:25 p.m.
To: Mailroom Mailbox
Subject: LTP Submission

Kia ora, | would like to encourage you to retain the 107 and 108 bus routes in the northwest Christchurch area. |
work with a large number of senior citizens, people with disabilities and people who are on very low incomes who
live in Northwest Christchurch. Reliable, affordable, reasonably accessible transport is frequently a challenge for
these people, many of whom are dependent on bus services in order to access essential health, education and
community services. Given your finite resources | realise you may need to reconfigure certain routes, however
should you need to do so | encourage you to retain at least the same number of routes, bus stops and frequency of
bus journeys available in the suburbs and neighbourhoods where they currently operate.

Thank you, noho ora mai.

Damian Ardell
Community Worker

Kia Rea Te Hapori
Manaaki

Growing
Caring Communities
144 Sawyers Arms Rd, Christchurch, 8052
Mobile: 027 35 333 23 Email: papbapfreedom@gmail.com
Website: www.papbap.org.nz/freedom-trust




